
 

Total Energy Services was pleased to host the annual Jason Goodstriker 
Memorial Hockey Clinic on February 18, 2022 in Slave Lake, Alberta.  
This annual event is held to honor and remember our former colleague 
and friend, Chief Jason Goodstriker.  Jason tragically passed away on 
January 15, 2020 while helping to organize and run our inaugural 
Indigenous Hockey Clinic.  Jason was immensely proud of his indigenous 
heritage and embraced the opportunities afforded by the energy industry 
to improve the welfare of his people and Canada.  Jason was proud to 
bring people of diverse backgrounds together. 
 
After a two year postponement due to COVID-19, participation in this 
event was very  strong with 96 children from eight indigenous 
communities registered for the event.  Instructors included several 
prominent Indigenous hockey personnel, including Ted Nolan, Darren 
Reid and Brigette Lacquette.  It was a wonderful experience for everyone 
involved.  Chief Goodstriker would be proud! 
 
We would like to thank all the participants for making this day a wonderful 
tribute to Chief Goodstriker.  A special thank you to our employees for 
making this event happen, particularly Shawn Gramlich, Travis 
Stephenson, Todd Pequin, Brent Ehrich and Luke Poppel. 
 

A special thank you to our corporate sponsors for their support: 
 

 

Gold Sponsors 

 

Aspenleaf Energy 
Tamarack Valley Energy 

 

Silver Sponsors 
 

Aim Engineering 
Deltastream Energy 

Headwater Exploration 
PetroFrontier Corp. 

 

Bronze Sponsors 
 

Crestwynd Exploration 
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